
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mike McDermid (ACT) 

Softball Australia Board member 

Mike McDermid made an outstanding contribution 
to softball in Australia as a member of the Softball 
Australia Board for 14 years from 1986 until 2000.  

He was highly regarded by his peers as a mild- 

mannered and quietly spoken Scottish gentleman. 

He always contributed positively to the reputation 

and standing of the game nationally and 

internationally. 

As well as is work on the Board, he also served as a selector for a number of our national 
teams: 

1992 – 2000 Men’s national team 
1992 – 1993 Under 19 Men’s program  
1994  Women’s program  
1994 – 1995 Under 19 Women 
 

AWARDS 

2013 Softball Australia Life Member 

 

 


